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31 July 2018 

 

Dear Sarah 

State Services Commission Inquiry into the use of External Security Consultants 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 23 July 2018 regarding the use of External Security Consultants by 
state sector agencies. 

This letter serves to confirm Tamaki Regeneration Company and its subsidiaries have not undertaken 
any external security consultancy work. 

If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me on 027 655 0060. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

John Holyoake 

Chief Executive 
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